Picture taking for distance learning students, 5th grade graduation
gown photos, and those wanting retakes are scheduled for
Tuesday, April 6th and Wednesday, April 7th.

Distance Learners & 5th Grade Graduation Gown Photos (for students learning
from home)
Please be sure to wear a mask to school. Masks can be removed just prior
to the picture being taken.
Parents should wait in their car in the front visitor parking lot while their
child’s photos are being taken on the covered court.
Distance learning students may attend on either date:
Tuesday, April 6th from 7:30am — 8:30am or 9:45am — 11:45am
Wednesday, April 7th from 7:30am — 8:30am or 9:45am — 11:45am
5th Grade Boys should wear a white collared dress shirt and a tie for their
graduation picture. (The photography company will have a white collared dress
shirt and a tie to borrow if needed.)
5th Grade Girls should wear a white blouse for their graduation picture.
(The photography company will have a blouse to borrow if needed.)

5th Grade Retakes & Graduation Gown Photos (for students physically in school)
Students requesting for a retake picture must return the packet of their
previous pictures taken.
5th Grade Boys should wear a white collared dress shirt and a tie for their
graduation picture. (The photography company will have a white collared dress
shirt and a tie to borrow if needed.)
5th Grade Girls should wear a white blouse for their graduation picture.
(The photography company will have a blouse to borrow if needed.)
8:45am — 9:15am - Ms. Smith
9:15am - 9:45am - Ms. Heckathorn

Retakes for Grades K, 1, 2, 3, & 4 (who are physically in school)
Students requesting for a retake picture must return the packet of their
previous pictures taken.
9:45am — 9:55am - Kindergarten
9:55am — 10:10am - Grade 1
10:10am — 10:20am - Grade 2
10:20am — 10:40am - Grade 3
10:40am — 10:50am - Grade 4




